WALTON HIGH



Leading Learning

Walnut Tree Campus: Fyfield Barrow Milton Keynes MK7 7WH
Brooklands Campus: Fen Street Milton Keynes MK10 7HE
Tel: 01908 677954



www.waltonhigh.org.uk

Principal – Brooklands Andrew Bennett
Principal – Walnut Tree Sharon Alexander

Chair of Governors Ayser Asif Business Manager Sukh Singh

16 February 2024

Dear Parent

In September 2024, your child will be embarking on their Key Stage 4 courses, and we are beginning the preparation for all that this entails.

To assist students in identifying their preferred Key Stage 4 curriculum; one that is both broad and balanced, as well as tailored to their individual needs, the following programme has been arranged:

February- March	Subject teachers to outline Key Stage 4 courses and assessment structures in lessons.
Week commencing 11 March	Key Stage 4 Information booklets issued to students after assembly- please keep this booklet for future reference.
13 March 14 March	Key Stage 4 Information Evenings: 6pm-8pm 13 March- Brooklands Campus, The Sports Hall / Hall 14 March- Walnut Tree Campus, The Venue Foyer Please attend the evening for your campus. These evenings give parents and students an opportunity to visit each subject 'stall', talk to staff and KS4 students about the courses on offer and ask any questions. Please make these evenings a priority in your family calendar. Subject preference forms will be issued at these events.
Week commencing 18 March	Completed forms to be discussed between student and tutor with tutor signing off the preferences.
27 March	Final deadline for handing in preference form to Student Services.

Mrs Smith, SEND teacher at Brooklands and Mrs Berry, SENDCo at Walnut Tree are available to support students on the SEND register and their parents through this process.

The information that is provided through the Information booklet, the Information Evenings and from subject teachers is designed to ensure that you and your child are able to make clear, educated decisions that will bring them success at Key Stage 4. If you have any questions about the process, please contact your child's tutor or Head of Year in the first instance.

Kind regards

Ms C East

Assistant Principal- Brooklands

Mr B Butlin

Assistant Principal- Walnut Tree